
 

 

 

                                                          

 Announcements     Joe 

 Call to Worship     Joe 

 Worship in Music    Bourne Again 

 Scripture Reading    Bernd 

 Sermon      Wes Dobson 

 Benediction     Joe 

Families of the Week  
Walker P 

Ben & Cora R 

Order of Service 

 
This Week’s Praise & Prayer: 

 Families of the week 
 Our Government (provincial & federal) 
 Our Pastor Search Committee 
 Praise God for sending Jesus to earth!! 
 For a blessed new year 
 For those who are homeless 

 

NEXT WEEKEND: 
January 16, 2021 

9:30am - Sunday School 
10:30am - Worship Service 

Preaching: Dennis Ens 

Birthdays of the Week 
January 10 - Elliott H 
January 12 - Wayne J 
January 13 - Ivory M 
January 14 - Kristena K (Sunshine) 
 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 
 

 
January 27 - Annual General Meeting 

 

Happening This Week 
Monday, January 10 

- GEMS @ HGC @7pm 
Tuesday, January 11 

- Youth @ HGC @ 7pm 
Wednesday, January 12 

- Prayer Night @ 7pm @ HGC 
- CSB @ 7pm @ HGC  
Thursday, January 13 

- Baptism & Membership Class @ 7pm @ HGC 

BAPTISM & MEMBERSHIP CLASSES   
The Elders are running a short series of classes for those interested in baptism and/or 
membership. The first class was last week (January 6th), and the second class will be this 
Thursday, January 13th. If you are interested in being baptized or becoming a member 
of HGC, please contact one of the elders — there is still time! 

Welcome to all our guests!  We hope that God uses this worship service 
to bless you!  For information on who we are, please go to our website or 
just ask one of us! 
 

Want to join a Life Group? Please talk to Ben & Cora for more 
information. 
 

Child Care (ages 1-4) is available for children ages 1-4. 
 

Check out our website at www.haguegospelchurch.com! Sermons and 
bulletins available online.  
 

Tithing is now easier than ever.  HGC is now accepting e-transfers for your 
convenience.  The email to use is hgcfinance2264@gmail.com.  
 

Music Scholarship  Would you like to take music lessons?  There is a music 
scholarship available.  For more details, please talk to an elder. 
 

Facebook  Join us on Facebook!  Search up Hague Gospel Church and join 
us to keep up with what’s happening here. 
 

Prayer  If you require prayer or have a prayer request, please seek out an 
elder or call/text one of them using the phone numbers on the back of the 
bulletin.  They will be available after the church service. 

SAVE THE DATE   
Our annual general meeting is planned for January 27, 2022.  More details to come. 

NEW MAILBOXES   
New mailboxes have been added for Andrew S, Kianna D, John & Elsa W, Steve & Angela 
L, Jed & Lucia J.  Please double check to make sure you have the right box! 

THANK YOU  Thank you to the congregation of HGC for making 2021 a great year!  We 
have had so many fun times and so many new friends to get to know.  Praying that 2022 
brings blessing to everyone in the new year. 

GEMS 
GEMS is starting up again tomorrow January 10.   
There is a snack sign up sheet available on the table in front of the office if you are willing 
to provide snack for the girls. 
They are also looking for a leader to help out with our grade 3 class.  There are a lot of 
grade 3’s, so we are wanting to split them up.  We also need a couple of helpers.  If you 
are interested in helping, please talk to Mandy M or Leona J. 



 

 

Contact Information 
Office: 225-2264 

haguegospelchurch@sasktel.net 

Staff: Admin Assistant: Alison Wiebe 

   (Tues/Wed/Thurs/Fri from 9am - noon) 
 Finance Admin: Kristi Schmuecker  

 

 Custodian: Karen Bortnak 
 

Elders:  Mel Foth   306-232-3462 
 Steve Miller 306-291-3077 
 Joe Schmuecker 306-229-1569 
 Dennis Ens 306-222-2704 
 Jeremy Bourne 306-713-1377 
 

Deacons: Ben & Cora Reimer 

 

God has put us here to worship, grow, and serve. By His grace, we will seek to 
WORSHIP God with every breath, GROW up together to become more like Jesus 

Christ, and SERVE others passionately with our God-given gifts.  

“Consider it Pure Joy...Really?” 
James 1:1-5 

January 9, 2022 
9:30am - Sunday School 

10:30am - Sunday Worship Service 

 

“James, a servant of God and of the Lord Jesus Christ, To the 
twelve tribes in the Dispersion: Greetings.  Count it all joy, my 
brothers, when you meet trials of various kinds, for you know 
that the testing of your faith produces steadfastness. And let 
steadfastness have its full effect, that you may be perfect and 
complete, lacking in nothing.  If any of you lacks wisdom, let 

him ask God, who gives generously to all without reproach, and 
it will be given him.” James 1:1-5 

CAMP KADESH UPDATE  Hello Churches, 
Merry Christmas from Camp Kadesh.  It seems hard to believe that another year has 
already passed us by and we are already thinking ahead to 2022.  The end of December is 
always a time that the staff and facilities get to take a bit of a break.  The last two years 
have looked a bit different, but we are grateful for all that God has done and provided in 
the context of camp ministry this year.   School and retreat groups are already booking 
dates for January and February 1st is circled on the calendar for summer registration to 
open.  
A few things that we are praying for in the new year. 
- Garth McGinn’s (recent former Site Manager) cancer treatments over the next six 
months 
- That we would find an excellent replacement for him on full-time staff. 
- Great summer staff to work with campers and students in Summer and Spring of 2022 
We give thanks that God has provided our needs in his timing throughout 2020 and 2021. 
Thank you to everyone that has sent words of encouragement, prayed for our people and 
programs, and the financial support of the churches and individuals. 
Merry Christmas!  


